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Voices from our classroom

It has been a lovely start to the school year, and so wonderful to have the children back in school after such a long time at home. A special welcome to our new and amazing P1 children. This term we have been getting to know each other, keeping safe by following the Covid-19 guidelines and focussing a lot on Health and Wellbeing.

I asked the children the following question:
“What is the most exciting thing about school?”

“I like everything.” – Alistair
“I like learning new words. I also love doing PE at the park.” – Layla
“Learning about things and doing maths.” Ellie
“I like having snack and lunch and playtime and playing with all my friends. I like everything!” Evelyn
“The Duplo and the blocks.” – Owen
“I like going to the park for PE and the park run.” – Oliver M
“I liked doing races at the park when we were running and pretended to swim.” – Oliver G
“Learning how to read and doing different reading books.” – Ian
“Learning how to do some maths.” – Jamie
“I like it when I have fun and I get to learn. I like school so much.” – Becky
“Learning new words with the magnetic letters.” – Libby
“Doing the park run, playing, snack and lunch.” – Ava
“My favourite thing is to learn and to play. I like doing spelling words.” – Lily C
“I like being with my friends at lunchtime, playtime and snacktime.” – Lily T
“Going to the library to choose a book.” – Caia
“I like going to the library, playing and drawing.” – Ally

As you can see, a fantastic variety of favourite things about school!
